
The Office of Utilities Regulation advises that the company listed below has 
applied for the renewal of its water supply licence and an amendment to its              
Location of Service:  

The amendment should read as follows: 

Starting from the intersection of Milford Road and Parry Town Road, and in a 
generally south-western direction for approximately 710 meters, then along 
the abandoned Gully Road to the intersection of the end of Parry Town Road 
(within Parry Town Square), then in a northerly direction along Shaw Park          
Estate towards the western boundary of Shaw Park Gardens, then                          
north-easterly along the said boundary for 386 meters along the Parochial 
Road connecting Snow Hill and the North Coast Highway, then in a generally 
south-easterly direction to the point of commencement.  The area described 
excludes lots along roads labeled Brook Green Drive, Spring Close, Spring Way 
and Cascade Drive. 

Objection to the grant for the renewal of licence and the extension of service 
area should be submitted in writing no later than 2018 October 22 to: 
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Name of Applicant Address of Registered 

Office 

 Licence Type 

Four Rivers                             

Development                           

Company Limited 

Coyaba Gardens, Shaw Park 

Estate, Ocho Rios, St. Ann 

Water Supply 

  


